
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Readings: Pentecost Sunday  
1st Reading: Acts 1.1-11   
As the disciples were watching, Jesus was lifted up. 
 

2nd Reading: Ephesians 1.17-23  

God seated Jesus at his right hand in heaven. 

Gospel: Luke 24.46-53  

Jesus withdrew from them and was carried up into 

heaven. 
 

 

Mass Intentions 
Saturday, June 4 

  5:00 p.m.  Guardian Angels Mass: + George Varghese 

  5:00 p.m.  St. Francis of Assisi Mass: Donor’s Intention 

  7:00 p.m.  St. Columbkille Mass: People of the Parish 

Pentecost Sunday, June 5 

  8:00 a.m.  Sacred Heart Mass: + Noel Agostini 
  9:00 a.m.  Guardian Angels Mass: + Janina Prasmowska 
  9:30 a.m.  St. Andrew’s Mass: + John O’Donnell 
  9:30 a.m.  St. Francis of Assisi Mass: + Helen Smith 
11:00 a.m.  Guardian Angels Mass:  
                        Thanksgiving Intention to St. Liberato 
11:00 a.m.  St. Columbkille Mass: + Helen Smith 
Monday, June 6 

Blessed Virgin Mary, Mother of the Church 

12:10 p.m.  Guardian Angels Mass: + Muriel Cousineau 

Tuesday, June 7 

12:10 p.m.  Guardian Angels Mass: + Fiorino D’Angelo 

Wednesday, June 8 

12:10 p.m.  Guardian Angels Mass: + O’Brien Family 

Thursday, June 9 

12:10 p.m.  Guardian Angels Mass: + George Varghese 

Friday, June 10  

12:10 p.m.  Guardian Angels Mass: + Bruno Dominelli 

Saturday, June 11 

St. Barnabas, Apostle 

  9:00 a.m.  Guardian Angels Mass: Brian Waggoner’s Int. 

  5:00 p.m.  Guardian Angels Mass: + Ria Tolboom 

  5:00 p.m.  St. Francis of Assisi Mass: People of the Parish 

  7:00 p.m.  St. Columbkille Mass: + Manuel Delima 

The Most Holy Trinity Sunday, June 12 

  8:00 a.m.  Sacred Heart Mass: + Doris Whitehead 
  9:00 a.m.  Guardian Angels Mass:  
                                     CWL Living & Deceased Members 
  9:30 a.m.  St. Andrew’s Mass: CWL Intentions  
  9:30 a.m.  St. Francis of Assisi Mass: + Eleanor Payne 
11:00 a.m.  Guardian Angels Mass: + George Varghese 
11:00 a.m.  St. Columbkille Mass: + Anne Marie Cranney 

Sunday Mass Obligation 

After two years of COVID-19 restrictions, 

many have been deprived of the opportunity to 

attend Mass and to receive the most Holy 

Eucharist and all of us have missed the 

opportunity to experience community, 

including members of our parishes. As we 

come to the celebration of Pentecost this 

weekend, we invite and encourage the faithful 

to return to the practice of attending Mass in-

person. 

If individuals, based on their conscience, 

cannot attend Mass for a grave reason, 

including a great vulnerability to COVID-19 or 

because they are self-isolating to limit the 

spread of illness, then they are excused from 

their Sunday obligation, as the law of the 

Church allows. 
Excerpts from Fr. Edward J. Curtis, Vicar 
General, Memo Dated May 31, 2022. 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 

 

 

 

Please keep all our Students and their Families 

in your prayers as the Candidates receive the 

Sacrament of Confirmation this Pentecost 

Sunday. A special thank you to the Preparation 

Team for their time and talents.  
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 

 

This weekend is the final ShareLife Sunday of 

the year. But ShareLife is more than a 

collection. It’s how we as a community say “we 

care.” In solidarity with Catholics throughout 

the Archdiocese, we provide a witness of God's 

love by actively supporting those in need 

locally and the greater world. The COVID-19 

pandemic has taught us so much about the 

needs of our community and our brothers and 

sisters. We each have a role to play, be it 

through financial support, prayer or both. If you 

have not yet donated, you can do so using a 

ShareLife envelope, online through our parish 

website, or at sharelife.org. Thank you for 

supporting our parish’s ShareLife campaign. 



Update 
There have been a number of fake emails received 
pretending to be Chancery staff or clergy and 
soliciting donations in the form of gift cards and 
other items. These are fraudulent emails sent by 
criminals. Clergy and staff at the Archdiocese of 
Toronto and its parishes and missions do not 
solicit gifts by asking someone in an email to 
purchase gift cards. If you receive an unusual, 
unsolicited email from someone who works for 
the archdiocese, please check the email address 
of the sender. If it is not @archtoronto.org then it 
may be a fake message. Do not reply to these 
emails, as an increased reply rate encourages 
more fake emails. If in doubt, contact the sender 
by some alternate means such as emailing or 
calling the parish or chancery office associated 
with the sender. Please feel free to regularly 
share this information with parishioners or any lay 
associations that you are working with as these 
seem to be the people who are targeted. 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Marygrove Camp 

Marygrove provides a camping experience for 

children who may not have the opportunity to 

enjoy a camping adventure. Each camper’s 

holiday is 100% fully subsidized through the 

generous support of an annual camp collection 

held throughout the Archdiocese of Toronto. This 

special collection will take place 11 | 12 June 

2022. 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 

 

 

 

Our Vinnie’s clothing store will be open on 

Saturday, June 18th from 9:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. All 

proceeds will go towards our Food Bank. Thank 

you to all parishioners who donated over the winter. 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Guardian Angels Catholic Women’s League 

General Meeting on Monday, June 

13th. Mass will be celebrated at 

7:00 p.m. followed by our Meeting 

at 7:30 p.m. in the parish hall.   

Ladies please bring your filled 

baby bottles to the meeting.  The money will be 

going to the Orillia Pregnancy Resource Centre to 

help young mothers. 

 

Faith Formation Presents: 
 

Lectio Divina: Every Tuesday at 10:30 a.m. 
We pray and reflect upon the upcoming Sunday’s 
Gospel.  New members welcome. 
 

Contact Pauline at paulinestewart2017@gmail.com 
 
 

Join us Tuesday, June 7th and 14th at 7:00 p.m. on 
Zoom as we present Fr. Chris Alar, MIC, 
discussing The Eucharist and Eucharistic 
Miracles.  What better way to prepare for the 
Solemnity of Corpus Christi the Feast of the 
Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ on June 
19th.  Every Mass is a miracle, but in this video 
you will hear about an amazing Eucharistic 
Miracle.  
Contact Anne at eannewaggoner@gmail.com for 
the link.   

Hope to see you there! 
 

 

Daily Rosary 

Monday to Friday 
On ZOOM at 9:30 a. m.  
At Church at 11:35 a.m. 

Chaplet after the 12:10 p.m. Mass 
Saturday 

Chaplet before the 9:00 a.m. Mass 
Rosary after the 9:00 a.m. Mass 

Please contact Anne for the zoom link at 

eannewaggoner@gmail.com  
 
 

 

 
Don’t miss out on this awesome opportunity to 

grow your Faith through Catholic materials for 

all ages on a wide variety of topics. Filled with 

educational and entertaining Catholic movies, e-

books, audio dramas and even cartoons for 

children. Sign up at formed.org/signup. For more 

information, please contact Sandy MacNeil at 

(705) 333-5061 or see the church website. 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Let us Remember the Sick and those 
who have gone to be with the Lord 

 

  
                For the Sick: especially, Larry Latour  

   For the spiritual & physical needs 
   of all parishioners.  

  
For those who have gone to be 

 with the Lord: 
          Guiseppe Tucci,  

       JoAnn Debreczeni, Rocco Zito      
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